
From: Tab Omar
To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: F.A.O. Sam Dumbrell - Environmental Statement - "Former Wealden Brickworks (Site HB), Langhurstwood Road, Horsham,

West Sussex" - WSCC/015/18/NH
Date: 28 March 2018 16:14:57

Good afternoon
 
I acknowledge receipt of the environmental statement relating to the above proposal.
 
I confirm that we have no comments to make on the environmental statement.
 
Regards,
 
Tab Omar
 
 

Tab Omar
Planning Casework Support Officer - CCT
Planning Casework Unit         
5 St Philips Place, Colmore Row, Birmingham B3 2PW.
tab.omar@communities.gsi.gov.uk   T: 0303 44 48072  
 
PCU General Enquiries: pcu@communities.gsi.gov.uk T: 0303 44 48050 
Visit us on GOV.UK: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ministry-of-

housing-communities-and-local-government        Twitter - https://twitter.com/mhclg 
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